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FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON
THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
SITTING AS THE GOVERNING BODY FOR
MEADOWVEIW SERVICE DISTRICT SDL-1
MINUTES
FOR
June 11, 2025

The Board of Commissioners, sitting as the Governing Body for the Meadowview Service District,
met in a scheduled session with Commissioners Casey Garrett, Margert Magruder, and Kellie Jo
Smith, along with Jacyn Normine, Board Office Administrator, and Pam Smith, Finance Director,
om a hybrid format from the John Gumm Building and Civic Center in St. Helens, Oregon.

Commissioner Smith called the meeting to order at 9:30 a.m.

BUDGET MESSAGE

Commissioner Magruder read the budget message into the record.

HEARING

o Meadowview Service District SDL-1 Budget Hearing
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ADJOURN

Commissioner Smith opened the hearing.

No public testimony.

Commissioner Smith closed the hearing for discussion.

Following the discussion, a resolution will be brought back on June 25, 2025, for
formal adoption.

With nothing further coming before the Board, the meeting was adjourned.
Dated at St. Helens, Oregon, this 11%" day of June 2025.
NOTE: Audio of this meeting is posted on our website at www.columbiacountyor.gov
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